
YOUNG SAYS "YES"
An update on Rachel's next "yes" to serving the Lord in Kenya.
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As a freshman in college, I got an
opportunity to spend 10 days in a village
in Kenya. We did VBS in a few schools,
helped build a school building, and
supported the local church. I enjoyed
getting to spend time with the children in
the village and loving them like Christ.

I got an opportunity to go back to Kenya to a
different village for 3.5 weeks. I served as a
matron to the orphanage with 60 children and
helped the local teachers implement more
current teaching strategies. I also supported
the Kenyan pastor and his church ministry. I
enjoyed doing home visits to pray and disciple
church families.

The Lord has provided another
opportunity for me to serve Him in
Kenya. This time I will be in the
capital, Nairobi. I'm excited to serve
with my best friend Tori. I would love
to meet face to face to share with you
about this upcoming opportunity!


